15TH ANNIVERSARY CLUB COIN CONTEST

Come join the fun! Now is your chance.

Now is your opportunity to design a silver strike. The contest begins October 1, 2013 and closes December 15, 2013. Rules for the contest are posted on the Club Website (www.silverstrikers.com) current news page and in this newsletter. Please read the rules before entering.

Should you desire to have your design computer enhanced, send them to Jo Riefer, <u>first</u>, either by email or US Postal Service. Jo will enhance your entry then return it to you for your approval and then submission. You can submit your original artwork or the enhanced version by sending it to Al Lukacs. Jo will not be submitting any of them to Al for anyone. To have your drawing entered in the contest you must send it to Al Lukacs. Only Al accepts entries.

To enter send your design to Al Lukacs either by email or US Postal Service, see information at end of this article.

Design's must reflect/include, in some way, the Club's 15th anniversary.

APPROVED DRAWINGS, DRAWINGS FOR ENHANCE ONLY,

Al Lukacs Jo Riefer

5507 4th Ave. N.W. 2283 Panoramic Dr.

Bradenton, FL. 34209 Concord, CA. 94520

albtown@aol.com silver.striker41@hotmail.com